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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER WELLAND 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    6 February 2024 – Until Rescinded  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    River Welland  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
Please be aware that the River Welland is currently experiencing 
lower than usual levels due to two breaches caused by Storm Henk. 
 

 
Breach One 
Crownland/Cowbit 
///cornfield.inscets.warnings 
 
 
Breach Two  

Crowland/Cowbit           
///hotel.argued.bonfires 

   
 
Temporary repairs have been put in place; 
however, river levels will remain low until permanent repairs can be 
carried out.   
 
For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the 
Nene Waterways team or email LNEnquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk. 

 

Katherine Briscombe  
Waterways Manager  
06 February 2024 
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